From: Gayle Hurlburt

To: Alyssa Roslan
Subject: APCD Hearing Board on Monday
Date: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 9:16:16 AM

Dear Ms. Rohan,

As a citizen on the mesa, | believe it is vitally important to protect citizens, and other animals,
from the severe air pollution created by the off-road vehicles on the dunes. Thus far, the Air
Pollution Control Officer and the Off-Road Highway Vehicle Division of State Parks
draft abatement order does little to mitigate the problem and only serves as an appeasement.

Gayle Hurlburt
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